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Thunderbirds Diamond Arrival 

GRAND FORKS AIR FORCE BASE, N.D. – In advance of the Northern Thunder Air and 
Space Expo on June 18, 2022, media are invited to witness the arrival of the U.S. Air Force 
Thunderbirds ‘Diamond Formation’ at Grand Forks Air Force Base on June 16, 2022. 

Media would report by 2:15 p.m. to observe the Diamond Formation arrival at 2:45 p.m. 
Following landing, the pilots will offer planeside interviews around 4:00 p.m. 

Any interested media must email 319rw.pa@us.af.mil with their full name, driver’s license 
number (including state of issue), and phone number. The deadline to RSVP is Friday, June 10, 
2022. 

Following the arrival of the Thunderbirds, media are also invited to attend the Northern Thunder 
Friends and Family/Rehearsal Day on Friday, June 17. This must also be coordinated using the 
above instructions by Friday, June 10.  

The 319th Reconnaissance Wing is happy to provide interviews and media coverage leading up 
to the show, which can be arranged by contacting the Grand Forks AFB public affairs team.      
B-Roll of the Thunderbirds can be found at https://www.dvidshub.net/unit/Thunderbirds.  

Additional event information can be found at https://www.grandforks.af.mil/Northern-Thunder-
2022/. 

Questions may be directed to the Grand Forks AFB public affairs office at (701) 747-5023 or 
319rw.pa@us.af.mil. Off-duty hours, public affairs can be reached at (701) 741-2821. 

 

 -###- 


